
From: Krimbel, Rosemary 
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2012 11:01 AM 
To: Barbara Popovic (Bpopovic@cantv.org) 
Cc: Berlin, Steve; Ahmad, Amer; Lipford, Jennifer 
Subject: Thank You from the City 

Barbara, 
  
Please thank your board of directors for the lovely flowers, which I can accept on behalf of the City.  
They will be prominently displayed in our public lobby at City Hall #805.   
  
  
Commissioner Rosemary Krimbel  
Business Affairs and Consumer Protection 
121 N. LaSalle Street, #805 
312-744-5444 
  
 


